
Our highest priority is always to ensure a safe and healthy environment for our guests and staff. In
accordance with best practices and guidelines from the CDC, ACA, local health authorities, and other

medical professionals, we have created COVID-19 protocols. We will remain in step with best
practices and adjust our protocols as necessary. Our protocols contain many layers, which we feel
will help provide safe spaces, and still allow for fun and faith formation to take place this summer.

The following is an overview of our COVID-19 Protocol for the 2021-2022 Retreat Season.

Arrive healthy! Before your event, please consider limiting your exposure by avoiding
large gatherings or crowds, monitoring your own health, and wearing face coverings
when in public or with those outside your household/bubble for 2 weeks prior to
your arrival.

We discourage attendance at our facilities if you or household members are at high
risk of serious illness from COVID-19.

To allow for better distancing, we have reduced the number of groups onsite at any
given time, & have implemented staggered mealtimes for groups using meal service. 

We encourage groups to use outdoor settings for as many activities as possible. 

Masks are required for indoor and certain outdoor activities. This includes when
checking in with our staff & at all meal service times unless seated and eating.

Increased hand-washing & careful health monitoring of all group members is
strongly encouraged for all contracted groups. 

Our sites will use enhanced cleaning procedures, and we request that shared
equipment & surfaces be sanitized by groups before and after their use. 

We request that you pursue prompt consultation with medical professionals for
suspected cases of COVID-19. Please report any positive COVID test results to A†KB
Staff immediately!

All protocols used at Agapé † Kure Beach Ministries have been reviewed by our
Camp Physician.
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